
Sam Barlow High School
Senior Portraits

The 2024-2025 Yearbook Staff invites seniors to replace their student identification

photo with a more professional choice. With that goal in mind, senior portraits are due on or
before December 13, 2024. We hope you find a photographer who can give you images that

last a lifetime.

Please don’t confuse a “glamor shot” with a “Professional Portrait”. Please provide

Yearbook with a Professional Portrait that includes only your Head and Shoulders.

It is important to remember we will print around 800 books next year. You should

provide us with a photo that will represent you for a long time. Things to keep in mind while

selecting a photo for the yearbook:

The photo should be borderless and in a portrait orientation.

A solid background or a muted, hazy background will be acceptable. Stay away from

walls, and other distracting backgrounds.

Keep objects from obstructing your face.

The photo should be free from photographer’s brands or studio names.

Please refrain from using your hands, and definitely do not use props.

A prop could include, but not limited to: machinery, animals, hats, non-prescription

glasses or distracting backgrounds.

A photograph with clear focus on the subject should be chosen.

Refrain from submitting black and white photographs. Please choose a full color portrait.

We will ONLY accept digital photographs. You should provide a CD/DVD, thumb drive,

or email the image to the yearbook staff. We can return media submitted by the

student. No media submitted by a photographer or studio will be returned.

Below are a few examples of REJECTED and APPROVED photos.

REJECTED REJECTED APPROVED APPROVED

Submit Photos 3 ways;
Bring CD/DVD’s, Thumb Drives to Chris Holzbach in Room 701,
Mail CD/DVD’s/Thumb Drives to the Sam Barlow Front Office Attn:Yearbook
Best Way - Email the photo to holzbach@gresham.k12.or.us


